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Comments: Roadless Rule

Pleases accept this letter as another person very opposed to lifting the Roadless Rule for SE Alaska. As a
fisherman and hunter, | have traveled much of our country, including Alaska on 10 different occasions since
1983. Southeast Alaska is truly one of the most special areas of our country and probably the most accessible
area in which nature is still in charge.

Do not let this area change it's character. It is the best we have.

Sincerely,

William F. Holekamp
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